
Volume 1, Issue 1 

     Mount Pleasant Extra! 
Newsletter   

17th January 2020 

Mount Pleasant Primary School| Mount Pleasant Complex| BFPO 655| Tel:73191 

 
We have had another exciting week at school and, both the new building and all 
inside, survived the high winds that blew through! 
 
Launchpad   
Our launchpad was a great success this morning. I hope that all parents who 
were able to join us enjoyed their time in classes and learnt something new! 
I'm looking forward to finding out how our new topics unfold this term and we 
will keep you all informed. 
 
Clubs 
As you are aware, clubs start next week for 4 consecutive weeks. Please re-
turn the reply slip at the bottom of the clubs letter, or email the office, if you 
would like to enrol your child(ren). 
 
Assistant Chief Education Officer visit 
Next week Mr Andy Yeoman, our Assistant Chief Education Officer from 
MODSchools, will be in school from Tuesday. He will be undertaking our annual 
monitoring visit and will be working alongside staff to support our progress to-
wards our school improvement priorities.  
 
Parent meeting—Wednesday 22nd 14.00—15.00 
As part of his visit, Mr Yeoman will be meeting with a range of stakeholders 
including staff, parents and the SGC. Parents are invited along to the school 
hall on Wednesday 22nd from 14.00 to 15.00 to meet with Andy. He will be 
very interested to discuss your views of the school. If you are unable to at-
tend the meeting, but would like to share your views with Mr Yeoman,  please 
let the office know. SGC members have received an email about their meeting. 
 

Morning Club 
A number of additional children will be joining us at morning club on Monday. 
Mrs Ryan, Mrs Pummell and Mrs Hart look forward to welcoming them. Please 
use the normal school entrance so that children can place their belongings in 
their lockers before they go into the hall. 

  
Have a good weekend! 

Louise Brown 


